Martin Haefele ENtvoS oo

. From: Patrick Duxbury
Sent: June 1, 2005 1:45 PM
To: Martin Haefele
Subject: FW: Canadian Zinc Corporation Phase 3 Drilling EA - Developer's Assessment Report
Conformity and Information Requests Opportunity
Foliow Up Flag: Foliow up
Flag Status: Red
FYT

Patrick Duxbury, M.Sc.

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board P.0O Box 938, 5102-5Cth Avenue
Yellowknife, NT XIA 2N7

Phone: {867) 766-7062
Fax: (867) 766-7074
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message-----

From: Patrick Duxbury

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2005 1:43 PM

To: 'Laura Pitkanen'’

Subject: RE: Canadian Zinc Corporation Phase 2 Drilling EA - Developer's
Assessment Report Conformity and Information Requests Opportunity

Hello again Laura,

The letter I sent out yesterday should be considered a notice of the Review
Board's confirmation that the DAR is in conformity with the issued Terms of
Reference. The Review Board does has some information requests planned, however
it was decided to issue them alongside the parties' requests. This is however
not to say that another round of information requestion would not be considered
if needed.

Hope this clarifies things. Feel free to call if you need.

Patrick Duxbury, M.Sc.

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2ZN7

Phone: (867} 766-7062
Fax: (867) 766~-7074
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca

————— Original Message-----

From: Laura Pitkanen [mailto:pitkanenfcsolve.net]

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2005 12:08 PM

To: Patrick Duxbury

Subject: Re: Canadian Zinc Corporation Phase 3 Drilling EA - Developer's
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"Assessment Report Conformity and Information Requests Opportunity

Hi Patrick, prior to this general round of IR's, did the MVEIRB issue a written
report on the Conformity Check, and were any IR's issued to CZN by the MVEIRRB?

Laura Pitkanen
Phone: 705-756-3801
Fax: 705-756-4466

This email is only intended for the original addressee.

Please do not forward to other parties without my permission.

————— Original Message -----

From: "Patrick Duxbury" <PDuxbury@mveirb.nt.ca>

To: <alan@canadianzinc.com>; <chuck.blyth@pc.gc.ca>; <dan@canadianzinc.com>;
"Ernie Watson" <watsoneldfo-mpo.gc.ca>; <cpawsnwt cc@theedge.ca>;
<joeacorn@theedge.ca>; <kellydcfn@yahoo.ca>; <kim.schlosser@pc.gc.ca>; "Laura
Pitkanen {(DCFN)" <pitkanen@csolve.net>; <lnapier@denenation.com>;
<sealel@inac.gc.ca>; <Lucianca@theedge.ca>; <mike.fournierfec.gc.ca>;

<paul cobban@gov.nt.ca>; <suzanne.richards@pc.gc.ca>

Cc: <donihee@telusplanet.net>; "Mary Tapsell" <MTapsell@mveirb.nt.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2005 1:59 PM

Subject: Canadian Zinc Corporation Phase 3 Drilling EA - Developer's Assessment
Report Conformity and Information Requests Opportunity

Please refer to the attached document

Patrick Duxbury, M.Sc.

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7062
Fax: (867) 766-7074
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca



